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SARS-Associated Coronavirus Test Results Must Be Reported 

 
 
Reporting of SARS-associated coronavirus, including laboratory results, is mandated 
under WAC 246-101. Health care providers should be reporting all results of point of 
care testing for SARS-CoV-2, positive, negative and inconclusive to Benton-Franklin 
Health District. This includes molecular or antibody testing. Notifications should 
include patient name, date of birth, address, city, zip code, and phone number. 
 
Results should be faxed to the Health District at 509-460-4377. If you have questions, 
please call 509-539-0416. 
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